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From: Judi Kelly  
Sent: September 1, 2023 9:27 AM 
To: Jacquie Thrower <jthrower@westlincoln.ca> 
Subject: Re: Letter of Resignation 
 
Yes, I will do that. 
 
 
 
To WLAFAC: 
 
Please accept my resignation from this committee effective August 31,2023, as we have moved out of West 
Lincoln to Vineland. 
 
We have nothing but good thoughts about the governance of West Lincoln. 
 
I have enjoyed meeting members of this committee and having some influence on what can be done for our 
senior population.  I wish the committee good luck with the senior forum in October & I will be there!!! 
Yours truly  
 
Judi Kelly 
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